CORONAVIRUS – COVID 19
BEFORE entering the village hall to attend your class or meeting, please consider the following information:
If you are feeling unwell or displaying any of the symptoms of Coronavirus, or have recently returned from an area of the world where Coronavirus is confirmed, please do not enter into the building; return home and self-isolate and seek further advice online at https://111.nhs.uk/service/COVID-19/ 
To prevent the spread of respiratory viruses, including Coronavirus, please observe the following precautions:
· Wash your hands on arrival at the hall, and on departure
· Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in a bin: CATCH IT, BIN IT, KILL IT
· Wash your hands again whilst at the hall with soap and water, or use alcohol sanitiser that contains at least 60% alcohol, if you:
· Use the toilets
· Before food preparation
· Before eating any food, including snacks
· Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands
· If you are worried about your symptoms or those of a family member or colleague, please call NHS 111. Do NOT go to your GP or other healthcare environment
Village Hall Trustees have a duty to provide clean and hygienic facilities for all users – please help them keep this facility open and available by following the precautions above.
Thank You
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